
WEDNESDAY, November 20, 2019 

SPECIAL MEETING  

ROARING BROOK TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

 

A special meeting of the Roaring Brook Township Board of Supervisors was held on Wednesday, November 20, 2019 at 10:35 

A.M. at the Municipal Building on Blue Shutters Road.  The purpose of the meeting was to adopt the tentative 2020 budget and 

any business that may come before the board.  Present were Supervisors Jordan, Farischon and Schield. 

 
TENTATIVE 2020 BUDGET 
 

Jordan explained the Township received a Multi-Modal state grant in the amount of $215,000 to pave roads in the 

Township.  The grant is included in the 2020 tentative budget.  

 

• A MOTION by Farischon, and seconded by Schield to approve as presented the 2020 Tentative State Account and 

General Fund budgets.  Motion carried. 

  

ADJOURNMENT 
• A MOTION by Farischon, and seconded by Schield was made to adjourn at 10:58 A.M.  Motion carried. 

 

 

                                                                                                 Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

                 Robert Farischon, Secretary 
 


